
Oakley Vale Primary School, Cheltenham Road, Oakley Vale, Corby NN18 8RH 

Telephone: 01536 461199  Fax: 01536 746267    Principal: Miss E Goodwin 

  
12th December 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As we’re getting closer to the Christmas holiday we’re asking children to return their school library books 
and home/school reading books, so we can have a good sort through and tidy in preparation for the new 
term in January 2019. Please enjoy reading books from home or the local library over the Christmas break. 
 
Library books to be returned to school by Friday 14th December. 
Home/school reading books to be returned to school by Monday 17th December.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Clarke. (English Lead) 
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